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News from Mrs. Crawford’s Crew…

2/3/2012
	Dear Parents,

   I can’t believe that is already the end of January!
  Please continue to have your child return any work that is brought home to be completed.  School work needs to be practiced, just as an athlete practices a sport.

Thanks, and have a wonderful weekend!

~Mrs. Crawford
lcrawford@harrisonschools.com 
	Reading
We have learned how to “read to someone”, and will continue to perfect our skills.  Please ask your child to teach you one of the 3 ways to use at home.
The students need to continue to read every night!

Writing
Students are continuing to work on writing realistic fiction.

	Upcoming Events

P/T Conferences:

Conferences are scheduled for Monday, 2/6.  I hope to see you!

Mackinac Trip:  
We are still able to take enrollment forms and deposits for students who wish to attend.

If you need new paperwork, just let me know!

	Math
[image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf]We are learning about double regrouping in 3-digit subtraction story problems.    We will begin multiplication very soon.  They are doing a great job!


	Progress Reports
You are able to access this information directly through Skyward.  I usually enter new grades after school on Fridays.  If you need a login for Skyward, please call Mrs. U in the office.  I will also have a printed copy for you at conferences.
	Social Studies
We are continuing to work on the Economy of Michigan.  We are currently learning about today’s economy.

	Weather
Please continue to have your child dress for the weather, which should include a coat, hat, mittens or gloves, boots, and snowpants.
	Spelling

We are continuing to work on Unit 10 this week.  I will send more spelling homework when we start a new unit.


